

The Gallery at the Center presents

## We Are One

The 1982 International Ladies' Garment Workers' Union Strike

Exhibition Opening — September 22nd, 2022

Exhibition open to the public from November 7th, 2022- May 4th, 2023- Monday through Thursday, 11:00am -3:00pm

"Celebrating Our Roots" — October 19th, 2022, 6:00PM, Buell Hall

Panel discussion and special musical performances to commemorate the 40th Anniversary of the strike and its lasting impact on the families, community and labor history of NYC's Chinatown







The Gallery at the Center for the Study of Ethnicity and Race 420 Hamilton Hall, 1130 Amsterdam Avenue